
 

 

 

December 20 2021 

 

November 20, 2023 

 

The holiday season is quickly approaching.  This is the time of year when families often gather to 

celebrate. The Kelvin Hamper Team is preparing for another year of supporting families in our 

community by providing gift cards to families in need.   

We are asking that if you are able to, please consider making a financial donation to support this 

initiative.  Tax receipts will be issued for donations over $10 and can be made by cheque or online: 

• Please make cheques payable to: “Children’s Heritage Education Endowment Fund,” and ensure 

that “Kelvin Hampers” is in the notes section.  Cheques can be submitted to the main office. 

 

• You can donate online via the Children’s Heritage Education Endowment Fund (WSD registered 

charity)  https://www.winnipegsd.ca/page/11974/children-s-heritage-fund 

 

 

If you are donating online, please make sure to include “Kelvin Hampers” in the notes section. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact the school. 

Thank you for continuing to support Kelvin families - it is greatly appreciated. 

Kelvin Hamper Team  

https://www.winnipegsd.ca/page/11974/children-s-heritage-fund

